
Dear Las Lomas Class of 2020,  

I want to begin by thanking you all for your feedback, support, and patience as we have worked 
together through this unprecedented school closure. Las Lomas will still bring the fun! 

We are excited to let you know that we will distribute caps and gowns next week at our Pick-Up 
Party. Tuesday, May 19th from 1:00 - 3:15 pm students will be able to pick up their caps and 
gowns, and a few other treats, in the senior parking lot at Las Lomas.  Pick-up times are 
arranged by last name, and we ask that students or parents time arrivals according to the 
following schedule.  Please do your best to arrive according to the schedule, as we have 
planned our pickups to be no contact and make this experience as convenient for you as 
possible. 

 1:00 - 1:45PM:     Students with the last name A - K 

1:45 - 2:30 PM:    Students with the last name L - Q 

2:30 - 3:15 PM:    Students with the last name R - Z 

 To minimize contact during the pick-up process please: 

• Place an 8.5”x11” piece of paper on the passenger side dashboard with your 
student’s name (last name, first name) printed clearly in large letters.   

• Have either the back window down or trunk popped for easy access so no hand to 
hand contact is necessary. 

• If you are not driving, you may walk on to campus and pick up your materials in 
front of the main office. Please wear a mask. 

It is extremely important to remember that we are still in a Shelter in Place mandate, and 
students and parents should remain in their cars while they pick up their cap and gown.     

Those who have arranged to borrow a cap and gown, this is also included in this pick-up.  In 
addition, senior panoramic pictures and CSF materials will be distributed at this time. 

If you have not placed your cap/gown order yet, please contact Jostens at (925) 838-
1835 martin.oliveira@jostens.com to request a Late Order Form. Once Jostens receives your 
complete order form and payment, they will immediately mail your cap & gown order to your 
home. 

We know that your class has been the group of students most affected by this situation and we 
are excited to honor you in whatever ways that we can during the pandemic.  We have been 
working with the District on planning what our graduation ceremonies will look like and the 
District will provide you with more specific information next week.   

Thank you again for your patience, Go Knights! 
 
 
Tiffany Benson 
Principal Las Lomas High School 
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